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Chair Cullen, Vice Chair Nakashima, and committee members: 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments in support of House Bill 1429 
Relating to the Budget of the Office of the Governor.  We ask that the lump sum of 
$3,462,635 be added to this bill.  This amount represents the base budget for the Office 
of the Governor. 
 
We appreciate your attention and will be available to answer your questions, should you 
have any at this time. 
 
 

 


	HB-1429
	HB-1429_Ford Fuchigami


